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8 FOOTPATHS BETWEEN PITKERRO ROAD AND MOSSGIEL PLACE (AN21-2005) 
 
Reference is made to Article IV (b) (i) of the minute of meeting of this Committee on 19 January 2004 
when works at Longtown Road were approved.  On consultation with the local resident's groups and 
Communities Department, additional works have been identified to improve the above footway and 
prevent its use by cars. 
 
On the instruction of the Director of Housing, the City Engineer has negotiated an extension of the 
existing contract with Dundee Plant Company Ltd. based on the competitive rates obtained in tender 
for the sum of £90,721.90.  An overall allowance of £112,000.00 to include for professional fees, street 
lighting and contingencies should be made for carrying out the above and the Depute Chief Executive 
(Finance) confirms that this can be met from the 2004/05 Housing Capital budget. 
 
 


